
September 18th 2023 

 

To be added as correspondence to the Planning and Development Committee Meeting of September 

19th 2023 item 10.1 and 10.2  

 

Good morning Mayor, council and town staff 

 

Given that both items 10.1 and 10.2 speak to Pits, Quarries and the extension of the ICBL, I would like to 

add my support of the ICBL. My concern however is that the Community Working Group be encouraged 

to reach out for more public input and/or provide public information sessions so that we are able to 

learn more about what is actually being done. 

It is fair to say I have many concerns, however the continuation of the ICBL will hopefully allow the Town 

of Caledon to increase the amount of input from it’s residents and also increase the number of meetings. 

Such an important issue needs a more intensive approach, the three meetings planned for the current 

group was never enough. 

 

Thank you 

 

Kate Hepworth 

 

 


